Dike, Darlene

From: nelmesjilll

Sent: 25 February 2015 15:08

To: Planning

Subject: Tree Felling, Gospel Oak Nursery School

Ref': 2015/0826/T
Dear Sir/Madam,

1 am writing to express my concern at the proposed tree felling at the back of my garden.
T am extremely concerned that there has been no explanation as to why the trees are to be felled.

I own the Garden flat, 8 Rona Rd. I can see no reason for felling the trees that back on to my garden. They
are lovely trees and provide an excellent screen between my garden and the school. This is even more useful

now that the school has been extended.

T'met a planning officer and was told that there would be no decision made to fell the trees without
consultation.

1 am away until the 2nd March but will call to request further details when I return.

Yours faithfully,
Jill Nelmes



